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The Annual meeting of the Castle Highlands Homeowners Association was called to 

order by its President, Derek Stevens, at approximately 6:05 P.M. 

 

 Quorum 

A quorum was verified together in person and by proxy.                          

 

      Election of Directors 

Nominated were Derek Stevens and Gene Plummer who were elected by acclamation.   

 

 General Discussion 

Mr. Stevens led a discussion in regards to a container for Spring Cleanup, landscaping 

behind the mailboxes on Granger, volunteers for fence staining, July 4
th

 block party,  and 

the possibility of individual homeowners beefing up fences or the HOA adding boulders 

to the Common Areas where cars have jumped the curb. 

  

       Adjournment 

There being no other business to come before this meeting, upon motion duly made, the 

meeting was adjourned at approximately 5:25 P.M. 

 


